D-Link
F
n
No.289, Sinhu 3rd Rd., Neihu District, Taipei City 114, Taiwan, R.O.C.

To whom it may concern:

Request for Class Il Permissive Change

Reference: FCC ID: KA2AP2690B1 (grant date:9/20/2012)

Pursuant to CFR 2.1043, D-Link Corporation hereby requests a Class |l Permissive Change.

The purpose in the permissive change is to certify U-NII-3 band under new U-NLL rule per adopted

under Docket No. 13-49.

1. The update of U-NII-1 (5.15GHz-5.25GHz) is included in the application as the compliance if
New UNII rule has previously addressed in the original grant under this FCC ID.

2. There are no any H/W change have been made to product(Block Diagram and Circuit Diagram)

3. The antenna(s) type, gain and location, and conditions remain the same as from original grant.

Sincerely yours,

Q.

Shinglin Chung/ Director

D-Link Coporation

Tel: +886-2-66000123#5819

Fax: +886-55509988

E-mail: Shinglin_Chung@dlink.com
E-mail: cs-comp@jp.sony.com



